
2019 Area Events In & Around the 1000 Islands     

Every Saturday Night Music Series at Muskie Jake’s Tap & Grill  
(located at the Gananoque Inn & Spa) Visit our Facebook/Twitter or Google+ pages for upcoming performers** 

https://www.facebook.com/MuskieJakesTapAndGrill  @GANINN  

 

MAY 2019 

Homegrown Live Music Festival  

May 4, 2019 Kingston, Ontario 
www.homegrownlive.ca 

Arthur Child Heritage Museum Presents: New Seasonal Exhibit 2019: Hockey 

May-August, 2019 
http://1000islandsheritagemuseum.com/exhibits/  

Skywood Eco Adventure Park- Zip Lining in the 1000 Islands 

Season Opens May 2019 
http://www.skywoodzip.com   

The Jillian McKenna Project 

May 14, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007   

Fiddlehead Soup 

May 17, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007   

Gwyn Beaver: A Celebration of the African American Spiritual  

May 18, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007   

LAFR Plant Sale 

May 18, 2019 8:00-2:00pm Lansdowne Fair Grounds 
http://www.lansdownefair.ca/ 

Fort Henry’s Anniversary Opening Day 

May 18, 2019 Fort Henry, Kingston 
http://www.forthenry.com  

Gananoque Boat Line Summer Kick Off Cruise With Ambush 

May 25, 2019 7:00-10:00pm Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/special-events/ 

1000 Islands Pride Drag Queen Contest 

May 26, 2019 Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://1000islandspride.ca/category/events/ 

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: BOOM X 

May 28-June 15, 2019 Springer Theatre 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/2019-season/ 

JUNE 2019 

Red Canoefest   

June 1, 2019 
www.redcanoefest.com 

Poetry & Dance: Bullied No More  

June 1, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007   

Gananoque Farmer’s Market 

June-October 2019 opens for the season. Every Thursday evening in the Gananoque Town Hall Park 
https://www.gananoquefarmersmarket.ca/ 
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Savour the Country Market In Lansdowne 

June 7-October 4, 2019 6:30pm. Weekly Country Market at the Lansdowne Fair Grounds 
lansdownefarmersmarket@hotmail.com  

Garret Mason Sings the Blue 

Jun 7, 2019 - 7:30pm to Jun 8, 2019 - 10:00pm at the Royal Theatre Thousand Islands 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007  

Gananoque Lions Club 1000 Islands Cruise In 

June 8 2019, Gananoque Town Park  
http://1000islandscruisein.com/index.html  

Fort Henry Beer & Food Truck Festival 

June 8, 2019 12-8pm, Fort Henry Kingston 
http://www.forthenry.com/events/beerfest/  

Gananoque Horticultural Society June Flower Show & Tea Room 

June 15, 2019 Carveth Care Centre, (Multipurpose room) 
https://www.gananoque.ca/events/gananoque-horticultural-society-april-meeting-and-annual-house-plant-show-0 

Rick Miller’s Goodbye Cabaret 

June 16, 2019 The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007  

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: Anne of Green Gables The Musical 

June 21-July 20, 2019 Springer Theatre 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com 

1000 Islands Pride Drag Show 

June 22, 2019 Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://1000islandspride.ca/category/events/ 

4
th

 Annual Lansdowne Textile Festival 

June 22, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/  

Gananoque Boat Line Dinner Cruise “Jukebox Oldies” 

June 21, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

The Canadian Improve Showcase 

June 27, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007   

1000 Islands Family Ribfest  

June 28-30, 2019 Gananoque Town Park 
http://ganribfest.com/  

Gananoque Boat Line Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

June 28, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Rotary Craft Sale 

June 29-30, 2019 Gananoque Town Park 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/515/SitePage/summer-craft-fair-july-1st-long-weekend 

Free Family Fishing Week in Ontario 

June 29, 2019 5:00am-11:00pm  
https://www.ontario.ca/page/licence-free-family-fishing  

1000 Islands Regatta 
June 29-30, 2019 Brockville, Ontario 
http://1000islandsregatta.com/ 

Gananoque Boat Line Special Events Cruise Elvis Presley Tribute 

June 29, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/special-events/ 
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JULY 2019 
Canada Day Celebrations in Kingston 

July 1, 2019 Kingston, Ontario 
https://www.downtownkingston.ca/events/2019/canada-day-celebrations 

Canada Day Celebrations in Gananoque 

July 1, 2019 Gananoque, Ontario 
http://www.gananoque.ca  

Raise The Stakes 

July 4, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007   

Gananoque Boat Line Special Events Cruise Boldt Castle Fireworks Cruise 

July 4, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/special-events/ 

Kingston Buskers Rendezvous  

July 4-7, 2019 Downtown Kingston 
https://www.downtownkingston.ca/events/2019/kingston-buskers-rendezvous 

Gananoque Boat Line Dinner Cruise with Cliff Edwards and Dan Kasaboski 

July 5, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Gananoque Boat Line Dinner Cruise with the Spare Change Trio 

July 6, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: Made in Italy 

July 5-July 28, 2019 Firehall Theatre 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/2019-season/ 

Chef Cooking Demos 2017  

July 6-August 24, 2019 
https://www.downtownkingston.ca/events/2019/chef-cooking-demos 

Gananoque Horticultural Society Garden Tour 

July 7, 2019 12:30-5:00pm Gananoque 
https://www.gananoque.ca/events/gananoque-horticulture-society-garden-tour-0 

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

July 12, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Gananoque Boat Line Special Events Cruise - Eagles Tribute 

July 13, 2019 7:00-10:00pm Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/special-events/ 

1000 Islands Pride in Gananoque  

July 18-21, 2019 Gananoque 
https://1000islandspride.ca/category/events/ 

155th Lansdowne Fair 

July 18-21, 2019, Lansdowne, Ontario 
http://www.lansdownefair.ca/  

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

July 19, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with The Keeper’s- Montreal’s Best Rockers  

July 20, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: Glory 

July 24-August 17, 2019 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/2019-season/ 
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Delta Fair 

July 25-28, 2019 Delta, Ontario 
http://deltafair.com/wordpress/ 

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with “Jukebox Oldies” 

July 26, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Fort Henry Annual Tattoo- An annual event showcasing the drill and musical skills of various Canadian and international acts 

July 27, 2019 Fort Henry, Kingston, Ontario 
http://www.forthenry.com/events/fort-henry-annual-tattoo1/  

6
th

 Annual 1000 Islands Doggie Fun Day 

July 27, 2019 10:00am-4:00pm Gananoque 
https://1000islandsbarkbash.weebly.com/about.html  

Gananoque Boat Line Special Events Cruise- Abbamania 

July 27, 2019 7:00-10:00pm Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/special-events/ 

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: STUDIO “S” CONCERT & CONVERSATION SERIES- James Ehnes 

July 29, 2019 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/studio-s/ 

AUGUST 2019 
Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: STUDIO “S” CONCERT & CONVERSATION SERIES- Angela Hewitt 

August 1, 2019 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/studio-s/ 

In Common  

August 2, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Gananoque Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007  

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

August 2, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Gananoque Boat Line Special Events Cruise Tribute to Garth Brooks  

August 3, 2019 7:00-10:00pm Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/special-events/   

Wendy’s Sweet Corn Roast & BBQ 

August 4, 2019 11:00am-5:00pm Lyndhurst, Ontario 
http://www.wendyscountrymarket.com/  

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: STUDIO “S” CONCERT & CONVERSATION SERIES- Janina Fialkowska 

August 5, 2019 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/studio-s/ 

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: The Boy in the Moon  

August 7-Sept 1, 2019 Firehall Theatre 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/2019-season/ 
 
Brockville Ribfest 

August 8-11, 2019 Brockville, Ontario 
http://brockvilleribfest.com/  

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Cliff Edwards, Doug Gravelle & Dan Kasaboski 

August 9, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change Trio 

August 10, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: STUDIO “S” CONCERT & CONVERSATION SERIES- Isabel Bayrakdarian 

August 11, 2019 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/studio-s/ 
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1000 Islands Poker Run 

August 16-17, 2019, Brockville, Ontario 
https://pokerrunsamerica.com/1000islandspokerrun/  

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spencer Evans 

August 16, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Gananoque Boat Line Special Events Cruise- Bee Gee’s Tribute  

August 17, 2019 7:00-10:00pm Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/special-events/ 

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

August 23, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: Ring of Fire, the Music of Johnny Cash 

August 23-September 15, 2019 Springer Theatre 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/2019-season/ 

2/3 Down Under 

August 24, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007  

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Hat Trick 

August 24, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Coven 

August 27, 2019 7:30-10:30pm The Royal Theatre, Gananoque 
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/profile/2631007  

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

August 30, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Gananoque Boat Line Special Events Cruise- Fleetwood Mac Mania  

August 31, 2019 7:00-10:00pm Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/special-events/ 

SEPTEMBER 2019 
Wendy’s Country Market Pig Roast 

September 1, 2019 11:00am-5:00pm Lyndhurst, Ontario 
http://www.wendyscountrymarket.com/  

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

September 6, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Lansdowne Horse Festival 

September 7, 2019 9:00am-5:00pm Lansdowne Fair Grounds 
https://www.gananoque.ca/events/lansdowne-horse-festival 

Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: Asking For it  

September 13-29, 2019 Firehall Theatre 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/2019-season/ 

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

September 13, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Gananoque Boat Line: Sunset Dinner Cruise with Spare Change 

September 20, 2019 Gananoque Boat Line 
https://ganboatline.com/cruises-schedules/dinner-cruises/ 

Lyndhurst Turkey Fair 

September 21, 2019 10:00am-4:30pm, Lyndhurst, Ontario 
http://turkeyfair.com/  
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Thousand Islands Playhouse Presents: The New Canadian Curling Club 

September 27- October 20, 2019 Springer Theatre 
http://www.1000islandsplayhouse.com/2019-season/ 

Pump-GAN-fest 

September 28, 2019, 10:00-3:00pm Gananoque Town Park 
https://www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/gananoque/index.php  

Fort Henry Presents Fort Fright 

October 3-November 2, 2019 Fort Henry, Kingston 
http://www.forthenry.com/events/fort-fright/ 

NOVEMBER 2019 
Rotary Arts & Craft Show 

Nov 2-3, 2019 Gananoque Intermediate Secondary School 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/515/sitepage/christmas-craft-fair-first-weekend-in-november 

DECEMBER 2019 
Gananoque Inn & Spa’s Annual Christmas Homecoming Celebration 

December 24, 2019 3-7pm 

https://www.facebook.com/GananoqueInnandSpa/?ref=bookmarks  
                                                                                                                  
**Please note events and dates subject to change without notice 
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